
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lisa Anthony called the December 7, 2017 Senior Commission meeting to order 
at 1:10 p.m. 
 
Members present:  Bernice Brown, Kitty Greenwood, Ruth Schwab, & Mike 
Vallone. 
 
The minutes of the November  2017 meeting were reviewed by the members.  
Motion by Mike Vallone and seconded by Kitty Greenwood to accept the minutes 
as read.  Motion carried and the minutes were accepted. 
 
St. Vincent DePaul Report by Mike Vallone:   Still a large amount of people 
coming in for food.  They didn’t collect as much money as usual from the 
Thanksgiving Day church services. They picked up the food from the private label 
show and it was divided between various food pantries. 
 
 The Christmas Cheer Foundation expects to feed about 15,000 or more people 
on Christmas Day. On December 16th they will cut up 10,000 pounds of ham. 
 
American Legion Report by Mike Vallone:   The next  pancake breakfast is  on 
January 28th.   The Legion participated in many events on Veteran’s Day. 
 
Relay for Life report by Kitty Greenwood & Bernie Brown:   No report, there was  
a follow-up meeting with the committee  but we were not informed about it. 
 
Senior Towers report by Sheree Victorian:  no report  ( absent) 
 
Lisa reminded the members about the blood drive on December 8th. The 
members enjoyed the Christmas celebration after the meeting. 
 
The Senior Commission meeting adjourned at 2:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Lisa Anthony 


